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MISSION GOALS & OBJECTIVES
EFFECTIVE 02/20/2005

The primary objective of the CPATT IPLO Program is to act as a mentor to members of the Iraqi Police Service.  During the mentoring process IPLOs will advise, guide, demonstrate, use examples, evaluate and make recommendations relative to advancing the skill sets of individual Iraqi Police Officers.

The secondary task of the IPLO Program will be to facilitate in all aspects of training members of agencies and entities relative to the Iraqi Police Service.  IPLOs are to be integrally involved in the FTO Program.  IPLOs shall act as Field Training Coordinators (FTCs) to assure continuity and ensure quality of field training within the Iraqi Police Service.  Classroom training/programs will be developed and delivered by International Police Trainers assisted by IPLOs in a manner consistent with the principles of democratic policing, with deference to the Arab culture, through an educational philosophy that is based on international human rights standards.

The IPLO Program will support the Iraqi Police Service’s recruitment efforts with respect to providing advice, guidance and individualized specialty training relative to the police recruiting process.

The IPLO Program will provide specialty support in the area of Iraqi Police Station reconstitution.  While not acting in an operational role, IPLOs will guide the Iraqi Police through rebuilding Police Stations that will, in turn, directly sustain the security function within the new Iraq.

Program initiatives will strive to increase citizen trust and confidence in law enforcement, and develop the institutional foundation upon which a serviced-based police institution can be built.
The IPLO Program will report and have principle responsibility, operationally, through the CPATT chain of command
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